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April 27, 2020 

Parents and Guardians, 

I hope that everyone is safe and doing what they can to stay healthy; promoting physical activity and 

keeping your children as mentally active as possible. I appreciate all the positive emails and comments 

from parents through this challenging time. I also understand that this is very hard for some families and 

I understand all the concerns. Please remember that we are here for you as much as possible and the 

teachers will work with you and your children through any academic issues. If you have any concerns, 

i.e. work is too much, too hard, don’t know what to do, or need more work, please contact your teacher. 

Additional devices for student use are arriving daily at the district and will be distributed shortly. The 

district has decided to distribute one device per family of three children. Families with more than three 

children will receive additional devices. If you have a device already, you are not on the list to receive 

another one at this time. After the conclusion of the school year, we will inform families on how to 

return these devices to the district. Additionally, instructional packets for April have been distributed to 

those families that need them. We will soon be distributing packets for May.  Some families have chosen 

packets over a device. If you have a device and received a packet, please speak with your child’s teacher 

regarding what to complete.  

April Packets: If you have a packet from April, you may drop off at the lunch locations, locations listed 

on our website: www.eawildcats.net or drop off at Logan starting on Friday May 1, 2020 between 8 a.m 

and 4 p.m. There will be a table outside the main door with envelopes available for the submission of 

packets. Please place all your child's completed work and/or books in an envelope and label with your 

child’s name and teacher, and drop in the designated bin.  

May Packets: Teachers will notify parents if there is a packet for them to pick up at Logan. The dates and 

times for the May packet pick-up are: 

Friday, May 1 and Monday, May 4 from 8:00-12:00 and 1:00-3:00 

Lockers and Desks, Personal Items: We understand that there are still personal items at Logan that 

need to be picked up. Currently, we are not letting any non-personnel individuals into the buildings 
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unless arrangements have been made to pick up an essential item. If you need to pick up an essential 

item for your child, please contact the Logan office to make arrangements. We will develop a pick up 

procedure in the future to obtain other materials.  

Thank you for all that you are doing to support your children. 

Please stay safe and healthy!!!!! 

 

Mr. Gildea 
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